Kristi R. Quiros

From:

Kristi R. Quiros

Sent:

Thursday, August 31, 2017 9:13 AM

To:

Kristi R. Quiros

Subject:

Students Impacted by Hurricane Harvey

Dear Students,

I am reaching out to offer support to students who have home addresses listed in counties that have been declared disaster areas due to the devastation of hurricane Harvey. I understand that many of your families and friends may have been affected and are still being affected as the rains and flooding continue. If there is anything we can do to support you during this difficult time, please reach out the me and/or the Dean of Students office. You may use my email address or cjones@tlu.edu and can contact us by phone at (830) 372-8060. The Dean of Students offices are located in the ASC, across from the TLU Bookstore and are open Monday-Friday 8:00-5:00 today and every weekday throughout the semester. Please feel free to come at any time for questions, concerns, or any other need that arises.

The TLU Counselor Dr. Marlene Moriarity, will be offering Hurricane Impact Support Groups for students impacted in any number of ways by the hurricane; such as dealing with the losses suffered due to the storm, uncertainty about what further effects this will have, feeling stressed and overwhelmed, or any others worries that may be present. If you are interested, the first opportunity will be Thursday, August 31st 7:00-8:00 p.m., and the second will be Friday September 1st from 2:00-3:00. Both will be in the Alumni Student Center and the groups will be open to any student wanting to participate. Additional groups will be held next week as well and Dr. Moriarity will be sending out information on those to your TLU email. If you have questions or need more information please email Dr. Moriarity at mmoriarity@tlu.edu.

Additional information that may be of help:

- If you have not yet been able to return to campus because of inability to travel or family situations due to the storm and have not yet notified us, please let us know by emailing ciones@tlu.edu or calling our office at (830) 372-8060.
- Whether you are off or on campus and you are facing academic concerns regarding any aspect of your enrollment, class work or class schedule, please reach out to your academic advisor or the academic advising office at advising@tlu.edu.
- If you have concerns about billing, payments, or financial aid please reach out to Student Financial Services and Cheryle Sozzi at csozzi@tlu.edu or Bonnie Trevino at ytrevino@tlu.edu.

Some of you here may be using the upcoming weekend and Labor Day holiday to return home to help your families and friends. If so, please be safe in your travels. I hold all of you and your loved ones in my thoughts and prayers.

Best Regards, Dean Quiros